City Manager City of Livingston

**RE:** Rec Center

Please be advised that I object to the construction of the Rec Center in Sacajawea or Miles Park. I feel that the parks are public parks and should remain that way. The Civic Center is an historic building and I do not believe it should be removed.

I am a property owner and taxpayer in the City of Livingston.

Mary a Duce and

Grant Gager Livingston City Manager 220 East Park Street Livingston, MT 59047

Dear Sir:

We, being property owners and residents of the City of Livingston, do not believe the proposed recreation complex should be built in either Sacajawea or Miles Park. We believe the parks should be left as they are now – **public parks**, with the Civic Center intact.

Jardy Barohult

Breedy V. Harris

Anna Smoth

Grant Gager Livingston City Manager 220 East Park Street Livingston, MT 59047

Dear Sir:

We, being property owners and residents of the City of Livingston, do not believe the proposed recreation complex should be built in either Sacajawea or Miles Park. We believe the parks should be left as they are now – **public parks**, with the Civic Center intact.

Marcy Hutgren Livingston

Livi

Grant Gager Livingston City Manager 220 East Park Street Livingston, MT 59047

Dear Sir:

We, being property owners and residents of the City of Livingston, do not believe the proposed recreation complex should be built in either Sacajawea or Miles Park. We believe the parks should be left as they are now – **public parks**, with the Civic Center intact.

6	Katy.	Bonnelle	Barbara & Carlson Esafe hole